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13 February 2019 

Mr. Pietto Vasco 

Reference: F-2019-00927 

Dear Mr. Vasco: 

On 31 January 2019, the office of the Infonnation and Privacy Coordinator received your 
30 January 2019 correspondence requesting records under the Freedom of Information Act. This 
is a quick acknowledgement to advise you that We received your request. Specifically, your 
request is for records pertaining to Giants or Nephilim. Your request was assigned the 
reference number above. Please use this number when corresponding so that We can identify it 
easily. 

The FOIA provides for access to agency records (5 U.S.C. § 552(f)(2)(A)). The records you 
requested do not constitute “agency records” subject to the FOIA. Therefore, We must decline to 
process this request. 

Sincerely, “*1- 
Allison Fong 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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